
Friday 13th October 2023 

Bankside Primary School Weekly Newsletter  

Learning Cog focus—Resilience! 

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 

Stay tuned to see who the winners  will be in Rainbow,  Orange, Yellow 

and Green Bases! 

 



 

 

Autumn weather reminder! 

Please ensure your child wears a suitable coat to school 
as the weather starts to turn wetter and colder. 

 

Reminder: Timings of school day  

Morning gates open at 8.30am (school starts at 8.45am)  

 

 

Afternoon gates open at 3.15pm (gate closes at 3.30pm) 

 

 

 

  

In Yellow Base we 
have been reading 
and researching in-

formation about 
Marcus Rashford. 

We have been    
finding out key          

information about 
his life and    

achievements. 



 

Reading at home! 

Please ensure that your child is reading     
regularly at home. Regular reading at home  
allows your child to build on what they have 

learnt at school and encourages their          
enjoyment of books.  

Learning in Blue Base 

 

 

In Rainbow Bigs this week we have been   
using our resilience cog in our maths      
learning. We have looked at ordering and 
matching numbers and quantities. 

 Parent Governor Vacancy 

We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor to join our School 
Governing Body. If you are interested then please follow the link to the 

information on our school website:  

https://banksideprimary.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Parent-
Governor-vacancy.pdf 

 

https://banksideprimary.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Parent-Governor-vacancy.pdf


 

 

Year 1 have been working 
hard this week in Sounds-
Write! This has been their 

first week of learning       
extended code and they have 

been resilient and              
independent learners. Well 

done Orange Base! 

 

In sewing club we have been 
learning lots of new skills. We 
have been using our resilience 

cog to keep on trying even when  
it is tricky. Look at the        

wonderful things we have    
created! 

Red Base—Kite Making 

In Red Base this week we have been using our creative cog to make kites! We 
have been testing our kites in the outdoor area to see if they can fly. 

 



Family Focus on Wellbeing 

This week in the our Children’s Centre we had a wellbeing focus in our family 
engagement group. As part of the support available, there was the offer of 
haircuts to boost our group members wellbeing. A big thank you to everyone 
that attended and supported this wonderful session.  

 

 

 


